City Board Minutes 
The Humboldt City Board met in regular session on Monday July 28th, 2008.  The meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by Chairman Allen Schmeichel.  Members present were Jeff Kaufman and Dawn Hahn.  Theresa Muth and Leslie Ideker were absent.  Sabrina Meierhenry was present for Meierhenry Law Firm.  

The minutes of the July 14th, 2008 meeting were reviewed.  A motion was made by Kaufman and seconded by Hahn to approve the minutes.  Roll call was held.  The motion carried with all present voting yes.  

Items discussed in open discussion included the park land dirt moving and the proposal submitted to the school board. 
A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Kaufman to go into executive session to discuss personnel issues at 7:10 p.m.  The motion carried with all present voting yes. 

Theresa Muth arrived at 7:40 p.m. 

A motion was made by Kaufman and seconded by Hahn to return to regular session at 8:15 p.m.  The motion carried with all present voting yes. 

Annexation of the park land and the DOT property on the West side of the City were discussed.  A surveyor will be contacted to survey the properties. 

A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Muth to accept the resignation of the bar manager.  Roll call was held.  The motion carried with all present voting yes.  

A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Muth to advertise for a bar manager.  Roll call was held.  The motion carried with all present voting yes. 

Selling the bar was discussed. 

A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Hahn to rescind the motion to declare the packer as surplus and sell the packer from the July 14th, 2008 meeting.  Roll call was held.  The motion carried with all present voting yes.  

A motion was made by Schmeichel and seconded by Kaufman to purchase the three axles for $200.00 from Mark DeSchepper.  Roll call was held.  The motion carried with all present voting yes. 

The 2008 Motorcade and car show were discussed.  The events were a success. Approximately 45 cars registered for the Motorcade and about 140 cars were at the car show.  The beer stand cleared $350.00. 

The street lights on Main Street were discussed.  At the street dance it was very evident the there are several spots on Main Street that are not lit appropriately.  The utility manager will get quotes on new lights for the August Meeting.

The McCrossen’s Boy’s Ranch would like to barrow some of our bleaches for their rodeo on August 23rd, 2008.  The board agreed to let them barrow them as long as they are marked belonging to the City of Humboldt and all damages will be repaired by McCrossen’s.  

The utility manager will be repairing broken water shut offs this week.  There are four of them.  The repair will be billed to the property owners. 

The stop signs on Ford Street were discussed. 

Policies, fees resolution and ordinances were all discussed. 

With no further business, a motion was made by Kaufman and seconded by Muth to adjourn the meeting at 9:30 p.m.  The motion carried with all present voting yes.  
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